
We live in no 62 Fairlight Street, Fairlight, and are direct neighbours of the above property.
We very strongly object to such a proposal!
A swimming pool in this small front yard is unacceptable. No matter if it is fenced or not, young 
children could always find a way to get into a pool so close to other properties and main road. 
( we have 4 young grandchildren).
The noise from the pool operators would also greatly disturb us , since it would be next to our 
bedrooms!!

The top/ roof extension does not fit at all to the character of the street!

All in all we find this proposal not only unacceptable but outrageous.

Doris Hemberger

Doris Hemberger 

Sent from my iPhone Doris 

Sent: 23/10/2019 6:47:41 PM
Subject: DA 2019/1092 lot B DP 104229, 64Fairlight Street, Fairlight, 2094


